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Hello, 
 
     I am a special ed teacher and I would think it would be very helpful to have tutors in my building, There 
would be very little loss of time in comparison to what I have experienced. If the parents can afford it, they have 
to take the child out of school and then MAYBE return the child back to school. There would be such a stronger 
line of communication too, if a tutor was in the building. I only see positives if tutors were allowed on school 
property. 
 
   I have been with Portland Public Schools for over 20 years and a tutor has never been allowed into any 
building that I was in. 
 
                                                                                   I support SB 1002. 
 
Respectfully, 
Shannon Cooper 


